
3 CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982 – STREET NAMES 
NEW RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT AT PITKERRO MILL, KELLAS ROAD, DUNDEE 
(AN25-2023) 

 
A consultation was carried out between 17th May, 2023 and 2nd June, 2023 for a new street name at 
the above location.  
 

The consultation correspondence was sent to Ward Councillors, Convener, City Archivist, Council 
Officers and the Developer.  
 

The developer has suggested naming the new street Kellas Mews. This will tie in with existing street 
names and with the development site name.  
 

No other suggested names were put forward as part of the consultation.  
 

It is therefore proposed to name the new street as: 
 

Kellas Mews 

 

Committee is requested to approve the above street name.  

 


